
 
 
5th May 2020 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We have been informed that Camden Council have arranged for a one-off £50 payment into 
the accounts of those with little or no savings. 
  
If this would be helpful and applies to you please click on the link below to apply. 
 
If clicking this link does not work, please copy and paste it into your browser’s address field. 
 
https://www.camden.gov.uk/local-welfare-fund-claim-
form?fbclid=IwAR1ysTQnKVzBHUiaDDGo_0D-zkdk4w-TLBLQj4B_ZTvpTfQsI6qcJhAxS7o 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Anne Fontaine 
Headteacher 
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